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Marine Notice No. 08 of 2012 
 

Notice to all Shipowners, Fishing Vessel Owners, Agents, Shipmasters, Skippers, Fishermen, 
Yachtsmen and Seafarers 

 
 

 

 

 

 
The Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport has been advised that a Marine Data 

Buoy will be deployed in the Scotsman’s Bay area of Dublin Bay, during the week 

commencing 27th February 2012.  The buoy will remain in place for the foreseeable future. 

 

The intended location of the buoy is: 

 

Latitude Longitude 

53° 17.51’ N 006° 07.00’W 

 

The buoy is 1.2 metres wide and is yellow in colour. 

 

Flash characteristics are as follows:  Pattern 5 quick flashes (yellow) every 20 seconds, 

with a range of 5 nautical miles. 

 

All vessels are requested to give the buoy a wide berth and refrain from using the buoy for 

mooring. 

 

 

 
Director General,  

Maritime Safety Directorate, 

Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport, 

Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, Ireland. 

 

24/02/2012 

For any technical assistance in relation to this Marine Notice, please contact: 

The Marine Survey Office, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3400.   

For general enquiries, please contact the Maritime Safety Policy Division, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3418. 
Written enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to:  

Maritime Safety Directorate, Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, Ireland.  

email: marinenotices@dttas.ie or visit us at: www.dttas.ie  
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